
 
 

Committee Volunteer Interest Form 
 

The Peninsula at Rough Hollow Safety Committee currently has two open positions. If you are 
interested in serving on this committee, please complete this form and return to 
alexis.robinson@fsresidential.com by noon on Friday, August 22, 2025 to be considered. 
 
The Peninsula Safety Committee will review all forms and submit their recommended candidates to 
the Rough Hollow South Shore II Master Community Board of Directors for consideration. The 
Board of Directors has the authority to appoint all committee members. 
 
In addition to the details outlined in the attached Peninsula Safety Committee Charter, ideal 
candidates shall: 

• Be able to attend monthly meetings during business hours; 
• Work well within a group, encouraging participation from all members and fostering a sense 

of shared purpose; 
• Come to meetings well-informed, having reviewed agendas and supporting materials in 

advance; 
• Possess the ability to analyze issues, contribute to discussions, and participate in arriving at 

well-informed decisions; 
• Have a genuine interest in the safety of the community; 
• Be able to maintain confidentiality should the need arise; 
• Act with honesty and integrity, prioritizing the best interests of the community. 

 
Name:               
 
Peninsula Address:             
 
Email:               
 
Phone:        
 
Please provide a short biography. Please include the reason for your interest in serving on The 
Peninsula Safety Committee, prior board and/or committee experience, and how long you have 
owned a lot/home in The Peninsula. 

mailto:alexis.robinson@fsresidential.com

